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	ADDRESS
	INCIDENT DESCRIPTION
	Untitled

	ADDRESSRow1: 270 Soquel Avenue
	DATERow1: 6/20/2025
	TIMERow1: 10.32 PM
	INC TYPERow1: Structure Fire
	INCIDENT COMMANDERRow1: BC Stubendorf (B2501)
	INCIDENT NORow1: SCZ-2500004901
	1ST IN COMPANYRow1: E3110
	DOLLAR LOSSRow1: 200,500
	DOLLARS SAVEDRow1: 1,200,000
	OCCUPANCY TYPERow1: Commercial
	NO UNITS APTSRow1: 0
	DISPLACED OCCUPANTSRow1: 0
	ADULTS INJUREDRow1: 0
	MINORS INJUREDRow1: 0
	CIVILIAN FATALITESRow1: 0
	CIVILIANS RESCUEDSAVEDRow1: 0
	FIREFIGHTER INJURIESRow1: 0
	FIREFIGHTER FATALITIESRow1: 0
	TOTAL FIREFIGHTERSRow1: 19
	TIME TO CONTROL INCIDENTRow1: 10 minutes 
	INCIDENT DURATIONRow1:  2.5 hrs
	TOTAL COMPANIESRow1: 6
	INCIDENT DESCRIPTIONRow1: On June 20, 2025, the Santa Cruz Fire Department was dispatched to a reported confirmed structure fire at 230 Soquel Avenue.  The first-in fire engine arrived to find a single story restaurant with black smoke coming from the roof HVAC system.  The crew quickly assessed the building and established that the fire was in the restaurants kitchen. Upon the second fire engine arriving to provide back up support, the crews quickly made entry to the business and extinguished the fire. As additional engines and ladder truck arrived, crews checked the restaurant for any victims and possible hidden fire.  Crews then transitioned to overhauling the fire area and smoke removal from the restaurant.    

The fire was contained to a section of a wall and a large appliance in the kitchen. The fire is currently under investigation and the cause is being narrowed down.  

The Santa Cruz Fire Department wants to take this opportunity to thank the Scotts Valley and Central Fire Protection Districts for their quick mutual aid response to assist with this fire. 
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